
Below are excerpts taken from emails between President Rainey and Superintendent of CCISD Greg 

Smith or his staff. 

(Rainey to Club Board) Please see below emails regarding a family with kids at Brook and Green Elm 

schools.  They had a devastating fire last week and appear to have lost most everything. 

(Smith) As of Friday, they are still really struggling.  They are staying with some friends (unless they 

moved into something else over the weekend).  We are set with clothes for Jeffrey, but I know they still 

have a LOT of needs.  I spoke to dad last week and he had tears.  Clearly never probably had to ask for 

help.  I think that would be great!  

(Rainey) They made an announcement that the Brook cheerleaders were collecting money for the 

Bundie family, I think, who is a Brook football player's family whose house burned down.  My thought 

was if they would be a good Random Act of Kindness nominee.  Do you know anything about them? 

 


